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ANNOUNCEMENT FOR SAGAPONACK 
 

 

 On September 13, 2021, Bark Out Loud Dogs Media, LLC, applicant for a new FM radio 

broadcast station on 94.5 MHz, Sagaponack, New York, filed an application with the Federal 

Communications Commission for a construction permit.  Members of the public wishing to 

view this application or obtain information about how to file comments and petitions on the 

application can visit  
 

https://enterpriseefiling.fcc.gov/dataentry/views/public/fmDraftCopy?displayType=html&appK

ey=25076f917b9e5e38017ba2f741e60163&id=25076f917b9e5e38017ba2f741e60163 
 


